[bookmark: _GoBack]-----Original Message-----
From: Chris Hessler [mailto:CHessler@ajw-inc.com] 
Sent: Friday, October 17, 2014 5:05 PM
To: Harvey, Reid
Cc: Hoffman, Howard; Robinson, Debra; Ted Michaels
Subject: RE: Follow up

Reid, 
Thanks for getting back to me.  

Debra, Would something on the afternoon of the 28th work?  If not, please let us know what might work the week of the 27th.  

Howard, Please let me know what might work for you next week.  Tuesday 10/21 and Wednesday 10/22 are the most flexible on my end.
Chris

-----Original Message-----
From: Harvey, Reid [mailto:Harvey.Reid@epa.gov] 
Sent: Friday, October 17, 2014 9:12 AM
To: Chris Hessler
Cc: Hoffman, Howard; Robinson, Debra
Subject: RE: Follow up

Hi Chris - I'm traveling in Denver all next week so I'd suggest you first connect with Howard to line up logistics for a call or meeting with him on your legal questions.   He's at (202) 564-5582.  I assume that would involve just the two of you, and I'm not needed for that.

I'm back in town the week of the 27th.  You can contact my scheduler, Debra Robinson, if you want to set something up that week.  The week of 11/3 I'm in Canada later in the week.  Assuming the topic of that second meeting is getting into the details on the M&V for performance contract projects, then Debra should also invite Joe Bryson, Niko Dietsch, Chris Sherry, Denise Mulholland, and Julie Rosenberg.

Thanks,
Reid


Director, Clean Air Markets Division
Office of Atmospheric Programs/OAR
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency
1200 Pennsylvania Ave., NW (6204J)
Washington, DC  20460

202-343-9429

www.epa.gov/airmarkets



-----Original Message-----
From: Chris Hessler [mailto:CHessler@ajw-inc.com] 
Sent: Friday, October 17, 2014 8:50 AM
To: Harvey, Reid
Cc: Hoffman, Howard
Subject: Re: Follow up

Reid,
Any thoughts on when a meeting might work?
Chris

> On Oct 14, 2014, at 12:56 PM, "Harvey, Reid" <Harvey.Reid@epa.gov> wrote:
> 
> Chris - I recall we had discussed perhaps starting with a discussion with Howard on some of the legal issues?  Does that make sense?
> 
> Best,
> Reid
> 
> 
> -----Original Message-----
> From: Goffman, Joseph 
> Sent: Tuesday, October 14, 2014 11:31 AM
> To: Chris Hessler
> Cc: Harvey, Reid; Hoffman, Howard
> Subject: Re: Follow up
> 
> + Reid and Howard to take it from here.
> 
> - Joseph  Goffman
> Sent from my iPhone
> 
>> On Oct 14, 2014, at 10:59 AM, "Chris Hessler" <CHessler@ajw-inc.com> wrote:
>> 
>> Joe, 
>> I wanted to touch base with you about scheduling follow up meetings on our 111(d) discussion. You had suggested that two separate follow up meetings might be warranted. With whom should I be working to schedule those meetings?
>> Chris

